
Dear [Patient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you in good health! This is a friendly reminder that it's time for your 

biannual dental hygiene appointment. 

Regular dental check-ups are an essential part of maintaining your oral health. We recommend 

scheduling your next visit within the next month to ensure that your smile stays bright and 

healthy. 

Please call us at [Phone Number] or visit our website at [Website URL] to book your 

appointment at a time that's convenient for you. 

Thank you for trusting us with your dental care! 

Best Regards, 

[Your Dental Practice Name] 

[Address] 

[Email] 


